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September 25, 2020 

Todd Ausbun 

Colorado Department of Transportation 

5615 Wills Blvd 

Pueblo, CO  81008 

 

RE: RMS Utilities Inc. – Letter of Intent 

 Work with State Highway 85/87 Right-of-Way 

 

Dear Mr. Ausbun, 

 

This letter is to confirm that RMS Utilities Inc. will be installing a new raw water pipeline 

on behalf of the Stratmoor Hills Water District.  A portion of this water pipeline will be 

within the right-of-way of State Highway 85/87, between South Academy Boulevard and 

Glenarm Road in Colorado Springs. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Kevin Niles 

District Manager 
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Text Box
Please address drainage and traffic impacts in the letter of intent.

For drainage please provide the following:
-Please provide a statement confirming that the drainage due to the proposed construction will not adversely affect the downstream or surrounding properties.
-If the proposed proposed project will disturb less than 1 acre please state it in this letter. Provide the approximate area of disturbance for the proposed project and the approximate width and depth of the excavation to be done.
-Please state that the appropriate sediment/erosion control measures will be implemented.

For Traffic please provide the following:
-If the only traffic generated by the development will be for the construction/installation of the proposed waterline then please state it.
-Please state that the appropriate traffic control measures will be implemented and that a work in the ROW permit will be obtained.


